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As of October 1, 2022, and through the end of the 2022-2023 School Year, schools participating in the School Breakfast 

Program will be able to serve students a school breakfast at no charge. The Bristol Borough SD participates in the School 

Breakfast Program therefore for the remaining 2022 – 2023 school year all students will be entitled to free breakfast.  

 

This change is only applicable to the School Breakfast Program in the 2022-2023 School Year and does not affect a 

student’s eligibility status for lunch (free, reduced, and paid, respectively). 

 

Regards,  

 

Christopher McHugh 

Business Manager 

Bristol Borough School District 

1776 Farragut Avenue 

Bristol, PA 19007 

215-781-1000 Ext 1017 

cmchugh@bbsd.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  David Truelove, Esq.

                       Solicitor 

Christopher McHugh 

Business Manager 


